FTI: Failure of the first annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 30/06/2020, Friendship trading - Industrial Joint Stock Company announced the failure of the first annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows;

On 18/06/2020, Board of Directors invited shareholders to the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 which would be held at 7h30 on 30/06/2020.

However, based on the list of shareholders who did not meet the conditions and did not register for attendance as at 8h30 on 30/06/2020, total number would of shareholders participating in the meeting is 02 shareholders representing 5,730 shares (0.146%). Therefore, the first annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 did not meet the condition to be held according to the Enterprise Law 2014 and the Charter of the Company.

Therefore, the Company did not hold the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 at 07h30 on 30/06/2020 (as announced at invitation letter dated 18/06/2020) and convened the 2nd annual General Meeting of Shareholders within 30 days after the expected date of the first meeting (30/06/2020).
